
Darren Westmacott

From: Billy Felton 
Sent: 02 May 2015 10:58
To: Darren Westmacott
Cc:
Subject: planning consent

Categories: MLRB

Dear Sir, 

  

Today I received notification of a review of planning application no 14/01905/app by moray planning 
office. 

  

After considerable thought I wish to again place my objections on record. 

  

Should the above numbered application be granted it would intensify the volume of road traffic using 
bogton rd,which in effect is only a single track road. 

  

I have had to request on 5 occasions persons using the transition area to move their cars from outside my 
property ( which is my land) I received on one request an abusive answer! This is prompting me to consider 
moving my garden wall out to my boundary this will stop the unwanted parking but will add to the bogton 
rd congestion an action I don’t want to take. 

  

Another concern I have is discarded food accumulating in the area, earlier this year we had an infestation of 
rats which gnawed their way into my garden shed. Rats were observed crossing from the transition area into 
an adjoining land plot. 

  

My final comment is I have not heard of a car boot sale being held in a residential area before, they are 
normally in a rural location, i.e. a playing field, farm field ect. The noise generated from this activity on a 
Sunday is totally unwelcome or acceptable. 

  

Thanking you for the notification and the chance to record my objections 

  

Regards 




